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Energy to do more®

6/5/2025

Milford Twp Build
Attention: Facility Manager
PO Box 366

Milford PA 18337-0366

Dear Milford Twp Build,

UGI Utilities is responsible for maintaining the natural gas pipes that connect to your
business. Each customer is responsible for the maintenance of all customer-owned
underground piping. These responsibilities further the safety of all pipelines.

For that reason, UGI plans to evaluate any customer-owned piping that may cause
elevated temperature environments below ground within proximity to natural gas lines.
Elevated Temperature Pipelines may include buried steam lines, hot water lines and
process piping.

To aid our efforts, please complete the online form at www.ugi.com/hightemplines
or scan the QR code below to inform us of any known/suspected underground
steam lines and/or other Elevated Temperature Pipelines on your property.

UGI will review each submission and if necessary, contact you to determine next steps.
When needed, UG will werk with you te remediate or relocate natural gas lines.

With your support, we can continue our commitment to the safe and reliable delivery of
energy to your business and community.

Thank you,

Dan Huegel
UGI Utilities
Director Pipeline Safety Management Systems




